
  LESSON NOTES:     

We Are The Lord's  
Romans 14: 1-12 

     Romans: The Problem of Man and the Power of God                                                                              

                                                                            February 4, 2024        

 

————————————–———————————— 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Opening Songs 

Greeting 

Song(s) 

First Prayer  

Song(s) 

Communion 

Song(s) 

Lesson: We Are The Lord's  

Song(s): 
Announcements 

Shepherd’s Prayer 

Closing Song 
Blessing 

 

THOSE SERVING TODAY 
Songs………………………………………………….………….………Jeff Wolfgong 

Opening Prayer………………………….……………………..…Jorge Bojorquez 

Lord’s Table………………………………………………………………..Dave Weltz 

Shepherd’s Prayer……………………………………………………….…Ed Taylor 

                                                2-4-2024 

Nursery Attendant………………………………………………...Vikki Ferguson 

Children’s worship:  

       2 ½-5 yrs………………………………………………………….....Laura Taylor 

       K-2nd gr………………………………………………………….Amy McCumsey 

      

___________________________________________________ 
Next Sunday:                        2-11-2023 
 
Nursery Attendant………………………………………………....Phyllis Renner 
Children’s worship:   

       2 ½-5 yrs…………………………………………….Anna-Maria Chaudhary 

       K-2nd gr……………………………………………….…………...Danielle Garso 

 
 

NORTH HILLS CHURCH OF CHRIST 

797 Thompson Run Road Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15237 
phone: 412-487-5969  e-mail: nhillscoc@gmail.com  

   website: www.nhillscoc.org  

 

    Service & Bible Classes: 
 

Sunday                                           Wednesday                                                                                             
Worship…………………10:30 am                        Evening Zoom Bible Class..7:00 pm 
Bible Class……………...9:30 am                                         

Minister  Terry Lafferty                              Email:  terry@terrylafferty.com 
Office phone: 412-487-5969…………………..Cell phone: 724-986-4584 
office hours :   Monday–Wednesday & Friday  8:00 am – 4:30 pm 

——————————————————————————————————————————

——————————————————————————————————————————

——————————————————————————————————————————

——————————————————————————————————————————

                CHURCH LEADERSHIP 

May 21, 2023 
June 25, 2023 

Deacons 
 

Jim Steigerwald…………………………………………………………………………..Finance 

Kipp Madison…………………………………………………………………………….Worship 

Dave Ferguson.…………………………………………………………….Worship Support 

Elders 

Paul Holdren………….……………………………………………….....cell: 412-445-5361  

Ed Taylor…………………………………………………………………….cell: 412-313-4946 

Jeff Wolfgong……………………..……...................................cell: 412-952-4160  

 

Because you asked... How do I give to the church since we no longer 

pass collection plates? 

There are a variety of methods that can be used to donate financially 

to the church. 

1. There is a collection plate on the shelf at the back of the auditorium. 

You can place cash or checks into that plate. 

2. You can mail checks to the church office. It is not good to send cash 

through the mail. 

3. If you use electronic banking, you likely have a bill pay option 

through which you can have your bank send a check directly to the 

church address. This is typically at no cost to you or the church. 

4. You can use the online service Tithely to give donations. There is a 

fee to use this service. If you choose this option, we prefer that you 

choose the option to cover the additional fee. Otherwise, the church 

incurs the fee. The church paid slightly less than $700 in 2023 to cover 

Tithely fees. 

If you have additional questions about giving, you can refer those to 

the church Treasurer, Jim Steigerwald. 

1-19-2024 

January 28, 2024 Charles Veiga          
 Baptized January 28th, 2024 

February 4, 2023 



 
TODAY AT NORTH HILLS COC 

Worship is at the building and online @ 10:30 am on YouTube 
Sunday, February 4th. 
 
 

Preaching:  Terry Lafferty 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT NORTH HILLS, February 4 – February 10 
Worship 
10:30 am  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

M W 

T 

F S S T 
Zoom Bible Study 
7:00 pm 
 
 

Hold the Hill 
6:30 pm 

  
 

 

 

 

     
    

ATTENDANCE & GIVING                                                                                                            

Last Week’s Contribution………………………………………..…….$3,873 

Weekly Budget………………………………………………………….…..$3,400 
 

Contribution Year to Date Aveage………………………………….$2,692 

VISITING? 

We’re glad you’ve joined us today as we speak to God in our 
prayers and our praise, and as we listen together as He speaks to 
us through His Word, the Bible. If this is your first time here, we 
extend to you a warm welcome. We are thankful that you have 
chosen to visit with us this morning.  
 
 

At the conclusion of the service if you have any questions about 
our church or about becoming a Christian, please speak to our 
minister or with one of the elders who will be available at the rear 
of the auditorium.    
 
Thank you for visiting and we hope you will feel welcome enough 
to come again. 
 

INFORMATION FOR ALL 

-As a courtesy to others, please silence your cell phones so as not 
to disrupt the worship service. 
 

SUNDAY WORSHIP 

We will have worship in the building and live-streaming service 
on YouTube this week, Sunday, Feb. 4th at 10:30 am.    

Directions for viewing live-stream: 

Currently, you must go directly to the North 
Hills Church of Christ channel on YouTube at:  

youtube.com/Northhillschurchofchrist 
The livestream video should appear on the 
site at approximately 10:30. Select the live 
video to participate in worshipping with us. 

ONLINE BIBLE STUDY 

We are having Bible Study online via zoom on Wednesday eve-
nings at 7:00 pm. Please check your church emails for links to the 
upcoming online zoom meetings.   

                                        Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85178539781?
pwd=SjFjZkRnMWludkw1YWRvYkdnenJ3QT09  
Passcode: 292908  
You will have the ability to display your video and audio, or you 
can turn off your video feed.                     We hope you join us.   

Happy Birthday!                               
February   5 – Fiona Loudon, Paula Moran 

February 10 – Eleanore Pfab 
 

WALK WORTHY REGISTRATION  
 

Registration is open for the Walk Worthy Retreat. The dates are 
March 22-24.  The registration price is $75.  

MISSION TRIP 

Our mission trip is planned for June 29th to July 6th, 2024.  We will 
be going to support the Nashville Inner City Ministries.  There will be 
a sign up sheet in the church foyer for anyone who is interested in 
coming on this trip. There will also be a meeting for anyone interest-
ed in the trip on February 18th following worship. 

LIFE GROUP 

There will be a combined life group gathering on February 11th after 
worship in the fellowship room.  All are welcome and invited to 
attend and share in a meal and devo. 

HOLD THE HILL 
Men, come enjoy an evening of fellowship and getting to know each 
other while having a dinner at Monte Cello's restaurant on Thurs-
day, February 8th @ 6:30 pm 
 

2198 Babcock Blvd Pgh. PA 15209 
 

Please let Bob Strickland know if you can make it or not. 

 

If you have any information for the bulletin or directory changes, 
please contact Anne Taylor at the office 412-487-5969 or email  
nhillscoc@gmail.com   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85178539781?pwd=SjFjZkRnMWludkw1YWRvYkdnenJ3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85178539781?pwd=SjFjZkRnMWludkw1YWRvYkdnenJ3QT09

